

Pickerington High School Central Marching Band General Booster Meeting Minutes

Date: December 5, 2018	Time: 7pm
Facilitator: Jeff Mayzum	Recorder: Robin Saionzkowski
Location: PHSC room 500	

Attendees

Jeff Mayzum	Jamison Speidel	Tanya O'Connor
Carol Lawson	Patty Richardson	Elisabeth DiCuizi
Jessica Hanson	Alisha Landis	Heather Theado
Robin Saionzkowski	Kendra Lee	Tom Mason
Kevin Saionzkowski	Mary Evans	Constanza Sands
Nate Stowe		

Welcome- Jeff Mayzum

Robin Saionzkowski - November Minutes distributed before meeting. Motion to approve Christine Gaines 2nd – Kendra Lee All Approve

Jessica Hanson –

Breakfast with Santa – Sat, still need kitchen help. Sold 432 online sales, we have food for 500. Each section does basket for Basket Raffle, also collection for RMH (donations) NHS students helping with crafts. Questions answered regarding event.

Der Dutchman – profit \$1787. 522 items, went well

5 Below Fundraiser - Dec. 3 – Dec. 8 (need flyer in hand)

Carol Lawson-

Financial Report discussed

Upcoming expenses – raincoats dry cleaned, music and arts

AG complaints- Carol to go for interview

Heather Theado - Spirit wear

Rose Parade order (trip fundraiser) possibly another order after 1st of year

Tiger Spirit wear – new designs, maybe late winter/ spring, car magnets

Nate Stowe – for Rose Bowl game, data collection phase on families going.

Insurance claims – not close to meeting deductible. district to purchase

instruments/equipt. Then go into _____ with the guys insurance co. Cal truck is getting settled. Trailer – is boosters, trailer totaled, look into a semi for future.

Concert Wed Dec 12th. Chaperones to help pack after it.

Facebook –

Jeff Mayzum -New FB page marching tigers.... A closed group, it is not affiliated with us. No idea who started it, we are not posting stuff on there, we are all blocked from it. Any information could be hearsay.

Stowe – official info needs to come through directors or booster website. (Remind, FYI, Website)

Other Business

Jeff Mayzum -Committees for next year, emails coming out (maybe after new year) to seek interest in committees.

We met with By Laws committee last week, really good meeting they are already started on really good ideas. Encouraging. Question on who was on committee – Lee Gray, Kelly Orr, Vickie Evans, Mike Kohar

Question from C Sands – Audit? Carol states nothing going to happen with audit til after Rose Parade.

Tanya O'Connor – Mrs Sewell requested an autographed senior poster. Question can we get it framed? Price? Approved to pay for framing poster.

Christie Gaines – Band Computer missing, Concern about financial info on it, student info, Jeff and Carol – we are doing everything we can to retrieve it.

Motion to adjourn Patty Richardson 2nd – Alisha Landis All approved

